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CONTACT INFORMATION FOR OUTSIDE STATE COMPLAINTS RELATING TO 

DISTANCE LEARNING OR CORRESPONDENCE EDUCATION 

 

Pursuant to the United States Department of Education’s Program Integrity Rule, the University 

of Wisconsin-Parkside is required to provide all prospective and current students with the contact 

information of the state agency or agencies that handle complaints against postsecondary 

education institutions offering distance learning or correspondence education within that state.  

Students are encouraged to utilize the institution’s internal complaint or review policies and 

procedures through the Office of Student Affairs or Office of the Provost prior to filing a 

complaint with the state agency or agencies.  The link below provides a list of contacts from each 

state in which a student may file a complaint. 

 

 http://www.sheeo.org/stateauth/Complaint%20Process%20Links_October%202011.pdf 

or  

http://www.sheeo.org ; click on State Authorization Resources and Directory 

 

http://www.sheeo.org/stateauth/Complaint%20Process%20Links_October%202011.pdf
http://www.sheeo.org/
http://www.sheeo.org/stateauth/stateauth-home.htm

